
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 6 OF THE 

ACCESSIBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

For consideration by the Committee of the Whole 
of the City of Vaughan 
on January 23, 2024 

 
 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee met at 7:01 p.m., on November 27, 2023. 
 
Member’s Present Electronic 

Participation 
Councillor Gila Martow, Chair X 
Michelle Zaldin, Vice-Chair X 
Rudy Barrell  X 
Noor Din X 
Nazila Isgandarova   X 
Paresh Jamnadas  X 
Nida Khurshid X 
Michael Nigro X 
  
Staff Present  
Mark Bond, Chief Human Resources Officer X 
Zincia Francis, Diversity & Inclusion Officer X 
Raphael Costa, Director, Economic Development X 
Jennifer Ormston, Director, Corporate and Strategic Communications X 
Rudi Czekalla-Martinez, Manager, Policy & Business Planning X 
Mihaela Neagoe, Recreation Supervisor Inclusion and Support Services  
Jessica Stronghill, Acting Supervisor of Stakeholder and Community 
Engagement 

 

An Nguyen, Project Lead - Diversity, Equity and Inclusion X 
Susan Teicht, Communications Advisor, Partner Communications X 
Saira Zuberi, Equity & Inclusion Specialist X 
Adelina Bellisario, Council / Committee Administrator X 
 

1. WAYFINDING PILOT WITH CANADIAN NATIONAL INSTITUTE FOR 
THE BLIND (CNIB) 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee advises Council:  

1) That the presentation by Mary Ann Bent, Canadian National  
Institute for the Blind (CNIB), was received. 
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2. ACCESSIBILITY CHAMPIONS AWARDS: TIMELINE/WORKBACK 
SCHEDULE AND COMMUNICATIONS PLAN  

The Accessibility Advisory Committee advises Council:  

1) That the staff presentation and Communication C1, entitled 
“2024 Accessibility Champion Awards Timeline and 
Communication”, was received. 

 

3. KAYLA’S CHILDREN'S CENTRE VISIT 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee advises Council:  

1) That the Chair of the Accessibility Advisory Committee 
organize a site visit to Kayla’s Children's Centre and/or 
D.A.N.I.'s Place, to take place in the Spring 2024 and to provide 
further information to the Committee members with respect to 
the visit(s). 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:02 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor Gila Martow, Chair 


